
Please see the greeting message below from MPP Monique Taylor, MPP for Hamilton 

Mountain in celebration of your upcoming anniversary on May 13th. 

 “May we all work to improve our spiritual well being by aspiring to live by the values of 

truthfulness, compassion and forbearance as taught through the practice of Falun Dafa” 

  

Monique Taylor, MPP 

 


